
CENTURY HIGH SCHOOL MUSIC BOOSTERS 
SHOP WITH SCRIP PROGRAM 

 
 
Dear Music Families, 
 
Would you like to decrease the cost of your child’s music field trips without having to spend any extra money? The 
Music Boosters believe we can accomplish this by using the ShopWithScrip fundraising program which we already have 
in place.  In the past, rebates from Scrip cards have been used as an ongoing fundraiser for the Music Boosters’ 
organization.  However, now the Scrip rebates will be applied to individual student accounts and designed for upcoming 
expenses for any overnight trip as planned by Mr. Stan Jones and Ms. Melissa Adelmann or required by a competition 
schedule.  Using the Scrip program does not require you to spend any extra money, but rebate money will be added to 
your student’s account.  What it will cost is a little time, organization, and effort monthly. 
 
Here are the basics of how it will work: 

1. Sponsors will fill out the program contact form below. 
2. Sponsors will sign up for Scrip using the ShopWithScrip website, using the coordinator-provided 

enrollment code. 
3. Sponsors will place orders monthly for physical cards they will purchase. 
4. Sponsors will pick up and pay by check, made out to “CHS Music Boosters,” for their monthly order. 
5. Individual student accounts will be credited with the rebate amount purchased through the parent’s 

account. 
6. Student accounts will only be credited upon payment of the placed orders. 
7. The Coordinator will keep records and a running total for all accounts that will be reported to the 

Treasurer. 
8. Account totals will be applied to the cost of a designated trip on an individual basis through the Treasurer. 
9. PrestoPay is an optional, easy to use online billing method that will enable to purchase instant ScripNow 

certificates, Reload physical cards that permit it, and earn rebate money quicker.  Learn more on the 
ShopWithScrip website or contact the Coordinator for more details. 

A Few Rules: 

10. Sponsors must pay for outstanding orders prior to placing additional orders. 
11. Unused money in a student’s account will be rolled over and available for use throughout a student’s 

enrollment at Century High School.  Upon graduation or disenrollment, any remaining money will be 
returned to the Music Boosters’ general fund and used for other music programs and expenses. 

12. PrestoPay, ScripNow, and Reload orders will only be made by those accounts that have been approved by 
the program coordinator, unless prior arrangements have been made.  These require online payment prior 
to placing the order. 

13. Scrip orders will not be distributed to students, unless arrangements have been made.  Sponsors should 
make payments and pick up orders if possible. 

Participation in this program is optional.  To begin, you must first fill out the contact form below.  Then the program 
coordinator will send you an enrollment code to sign up online at www.shopwithscrip.com.  Personal information will 
be protected by all reasonable means. 
 
For any questions or concerns, please contact Fred Hornburg at fred.j.hornburg@gmail.com. 
 
 

 

CHS Music Boosters ShopWithScrip Program Contact Form 
 

DATE: ___________________ 
 
STUDENT(S) NAME: ________________________________________________  CLASS OF: ________________ 
 
CHECK ALL THAT APPLY:      INSTUMENTAL _______      CHORUS ________      COLOR GUARD  _______ 
 
PARENT(S)/SPONSOR(S) NAME: ________________________________________________________________ 
 
PRIMARY PHONE: ____________________________    ALTERNATE PHONE: __________________________ 
 
E-MAIL: ___________________________________________              INTERESTED IN PRESTOPAY?  (Y) / (N)                            


